
Food Service Report – January 2014 

 

 As of February 11, 2014 we have brought in $30,665.40 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent 

$14,290.37 showing a $16,375.03 profit at this time.   

 For January, we served a total of 7,785 breakfast meals vs 7,736 for last year and a total of 

10,626 lunch meals vs 10,602 for last year at this time.  We averaged 389 breakfast meals served 

per day and averaged 531 lunches being served per day. 

 CRE review scheduled for February. 

 Had a student/parent survey for the 5th grade and gave away autographed basketballs for 

participation 

 Ludy Vargas attended the Commodity Workshop in January 

Commodity Entitlement is 29,385.35 for next year 

We utilized the Processing thru Labatt for a total of 26,839.80 leaving a commodity amount of 

2,545.55 for the warehouse. 

 Had a Fruit Fair in January 

 

 

 

 

 


